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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Joe Williams <resist.jw@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 5:44 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Coastal Rail Trail Segments 10 & 11

Dear City Council Members,  
 
I am a Live Oak resident living near 38th & Brommer on Garden St.  The rail corridor is right around the 
corner from me.  
 
I am employed by Dominican Hospital, a voting delegate on the Monterey Bay Central Labor Council 
and President of the Board of Directors at the Resource Center for Nonviolence.  
 
I am writing to urge you to accept RTC's Option A at your Thursday 4/17 council meeting as the best 
solution for this segment of the rail trail.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Joe Williams 
. 


